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ADVISORY TO SHIPPING No. A-29-2020 

August 19, 2020 

 

TO            :   All Shipping Agents, Owners, and Operators 

SUBJECT: Extension of the Temporary Suspension of the Advance Payment for Transit 
Reservation (Booking) Fees  

 
Due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic and the adverse effect it continues to have on the 
shipping industry, the Panama Canal Authority announces an extension of the temporary 
measures announced in Advisory to Shipping A-17-2020.  
 
Therefore, the suspension of the advance payment for transit reservation fees and other 
temporary measures implemented on May 4, 2020, will remain in effect until 0859 hours, 
Thursday, December 31, 2020. 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED 
 
Ilya R. Espino de Marotta 
Acting Vice President for Transit Business 
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